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30/12/2020  15:51:242020/5570/P OBJ Mrs Susan 

Amsden

My husband and I moved into our house on Quickswood in 1975.  It was the open nature of the houses and 

gardens, which gave the estate a Mediterranean feel, which attracted us here.  The proposal to add extra 

storey's in a hodgepodge manner would be out of keeping with the terraces and would be out of scale to the 

surrounding properties.  The additional height would take the morning sunlight from our communal gardens.

In order to retain the open Mediterranean feel I support the request by the 20th Century Society for Camden to 

designate Quickswood a Conservation Area before any more changes are made to the planning laws.

30/12/2020  16:00:302020/5570/P OBJ Mrs Jackie Salata I have lived on Quickswood for the past 45 years and I think adding extra floors to houses in the sector, 

especially the 3 storey ones, would look awful.   It wouldn't be balanced, look silly and cast shadows over the 

communal gardens, individual patios and roof lights of neighbouring houses.   It would also overlook opposite 

roof terraces and invade neighbours privacy.

I approve of the idea of making Quickswood a Conservation Area to protect the look, openness and design 

that drew my husband and I here all that time ago.
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